
ADM-242 

December 15, 2017 

Dear Neighbours, 

Re: Neighourhood Update on the Interim Choices Shelter 

As many of you may already know, finding, and keeping, more permanent housing is one of 
the many keys to addressing homelessness. Through the compassionate commitment of 
your community and our housing partners, we are temporarily extending housing for the 
residents at the Choices shelter for a short while longer. Renovated, permanent housing at 
the revitalized Tally Ho residence will be completed in the first quarter of 2018 when the 
current Choices residents will move to their new homes.   

To find out more about and to stay up-to-date on this project, please join BC Housing and 
Our Place at our next meeting. Please be assured that BC Housing and Our Place are 
committed to being good neighbours. Each month we’ll continue to host regular project 
update meetings just as we have since we opened Choices.  

Our next monthly, neighbourhood update is Wednesday, January 10th, at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Choices Shelter, 94 Talcott Street, View Royal Township. 

We hope to see you there! 

Sincerely, 

Heidi Hartman 
Regional Director 
Vancouver Island Region 
BC Housing 
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